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   San Diego Internet Crimes Against Children Task Force (ICAC) 
 
Recently the San Diego Internet Against Children Task Force and the National 
Center for Missing and Exploited Children became aware of a child sexual 
abuse video which has recently gone viral via Facebook, and other social 
networking platforms. The video is approximately 1 minute in length, 
depicting a prepubescent female being abused by an adult male.  

This case is currently under investigation by another ICAC along with other 
local police agencies. The victim has been located and is safe at this time. 
The suspect was also taken into custody by Alabama authorities.  

 If you receive this video DO NOT save it to your device or share it any further. 
Possession and Distribution of this video is a felony in the state of California 
as well as a federal crime.   

Facebook is aware of the video and is actively working to remove it. You can 
report to Facebook by clicking on the three dots in the upper right corner of 
the post and choose “give feedback on the post”.  
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